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The Borders Partnership of Primary Schools 

Glebeland Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

KEY DATES: 

W/b 19 October is online Safety Week 
26th October Half Term 
2nd November children return to school 
4th November Child Flu vaccines 

SCHOOL GATES 

Please can I remind parents NOT to open the 
school gates and drive in to the school grounds at 
the end of the day. 
The children are often outside doing PE or 
Outdoor Learning and it is not safe for cars to 
drive onto the playground or field while they are 
outside.  A member of staff will open the gates 
when it is safe to do so please be patient. 

OUR LEARNING THIS WEEK: 

Class 1 has been on a Bear Hunt 
and a dinosaur hunt.   
They also made a beautiful Autumn 
Leaf mobile. 
 
 

  
      
 
                  
 
 
 
 
 

          

Class 2 have been learning about deciduous and 
evergreen trees.  They made some beautiful leaf 
jewellery. 
 
 

                                                                 

Class 3 have been learning how to 
be News reporters and have been 
interviewing each other and writing 
up their reports 
                              

                                    

 

Class 4 have also being writing news reports on the 
theme of ‘Percy Jackson and the Lightning Thief’.  The 
also made some quirky fashion accessories using natural 
materials! 
 
 

          
  


